
 

 

 

 

 

 

To commute by car, you must obtain a parking permit 
(students must apply in advance for a permit. Only students 
whose commuting distance is more than 2km (one way) may 
apply). 

 
The University is aware of cases where parking permits that 

were issued to those granted parking permission have been 
fraudulently copied and provided to other students. 

 
Fraudulent copying of parking permits is a transgression 
of university law. If found, both the owner of the permit and 
the student using copied permits will be subject to strict 
disciplinary action. 
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